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Greetings, 

 

I am writing to express my support for House Bill 3173 which would help to keep 

OregonFlora alive and even thrive. OregonFlora has been extremely useful and eye 

opening for me. When I moved from Colorado to Oregon, I hardly had any idea what 

the plants were that I was seeing. I looked everywhere for proper resources to better 

understand the new natural setting I was in. I had the most luck with OregonFLora. I 

have learned so much from OregonFLora resources that I will value and remember 

for the rest of my life. 

OregonFlora’s work remains extremely important and relevant. It would mean the 

world for them to be more financially supported because, as we all know, plants and 

money don’t really end up in the same sentence all that often.  

I fully back the House Bill 3173. 

 

Sincerely, 

Bridget Pneuman 

 


